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Weekend Service  
  
This is the Ministry of Justice's regular stakeholder communications update service. This is intended to signpost the 
latest Covid-19 guidance and central government updates.  
  
We encourage organisations to share these updates with your wider networks to ensure a wide circulation of 
important communications. For monitoring and evaluation purposes, we'd gratefully receive information on who 
you are sharing this with. 
  
We would also find it helpful to know about your own communications plans and any intel that will help inform our 
communications moving forwards. Please do get in touch at stakeholder.intel@justice.gov.uk. 

  
There are no new updates today. 
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